
 

 

 

 

 
 
Mark Andrews 
Returning Officer 
Rutland County Council 
Catmose 
Oakham 
Rutland 
LE15 6HP 
 
Tuesday 21 February 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Mark, 
 
Interim Review of Polling Place and Polling Station for the Polling District of 
Stretton and Thistleton in Rutland 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 8th February 2023, and the opportunity to comment 
on your review of the polling district and polling place for the Stretton and Thistleton 
Polling District in Rutland. 
 
I confirm I have no comments or observations to make, other than to support the 
review as a mechanism for ensuring the most appropriate and accessible Polling 
Places and Polling Stations are used. 
 
If you wish to discuss any further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Edd de Coverly 
Acting Returning Officer 


